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Republic of tlje Philippines

Bepartment of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

Advisofy No. 0 3 4 _s. 2024
30 January 2024

Advisory on the Newly COA Auditor of DepEd - NCR ROP

TO :  Assistant Regional Director
Chiefs, Functional Divisions
Section / Unit Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to the COA Office Order No. 2024-1 dated January 15, 2024, please be
informed that Ms. Rona Loreta Andrea G. Caneda, State Auditor 111, is the
Officer-in-Charge Audit Team Leader of Audit 1.

2. She will audit the DepEd-NCR (ROP) under the DepEd 2 Audit Group (NGAS-
5B), Cluster 5- Education and Employment, National Government Audit Sector
(NGAS).

3. The usual cooperation and assistance extended to Ms. Caneda is desired.

™MV
JOCELYN DR. ANDAYA J J
Director IV
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NATIONAL GOVERNMENT AUDIT SECTOR
CLUSTER 5 —~ EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT

January 23, 2024

Dr. JOCELYN DR. ANDAYA

Regional Director

Department of Education-National Capital Region (DepEd-NCR)
Regional Office Proper (ROP)

Misamis St., Bago Bantay

Quezon City

Dear Dr. Andaya:

This is to introduce Ms. Rona Loreta Andrea G. Caneda, State Auditor I1I, as Officer-in-
Charge-Audit Team Leader of Audit Team 0l to audit the DepEd-NCR (ROP) under the
DepEd 2 Audit Group (NGAS-5-B), Cluster 5 — Education and Employment, National
Government Audit Sector (NGAS), pursuant to COA Office Order No. 2024-021 dated January
15, 2024.

We will appreciate if you could please extend to her your usual cooperation and assistance.
Thank you and best regards.
Very truly yours,

-

M L C. BRONOLA
QICADl{rector IV






